
From: sbcc@des.wa.gov <sbcc@des.wa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 8:37 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: SBCC website - Contact Us webform submission 

 

External Email 

Submitted on September 23, 2021 - 08:37am 

Name 
Stephen Carnell 
 
Email 
stevecarnell@harbornet.com 
 
Question/Comment 
I am told that at your Sept 30th meeting you are considering banning natural gas for all new 
construction. Please don't do this. The conversion over the last several years from coal to natural gas has 
dramatically reduced carbon emissions. There is no scientific reason to do so. 
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